
Need a 
supply of oral 
contraception?

If you’re already taking oral contraception 
(the pill) or looking for your first supply, you can 
arrange a confidential consultation at a  local 
participating pharmacy.  



Simply walk-in to the pharmacy and 
ask about their contraception service. 
Your GP or sexual health clinic can 
also refer you, but you don’t have to 
be registered with a GP.

Your one-to-one consultation with a 
pharmacist will be held in a private 
room in the pharmacy. 

If they agree that the pill is suitable 
for you, a supply can be made by the 	
pharmacist. 



The pharmacy contraception service is 
confidential, and free for everyone. 

Unless you give permission, 
the pharmacist will not tell 
anyone about your consultation 
with them, including your GP. 



To find out more, scan the QR code or visit                
www.england.nhs.uk/pharmacycontraception

https://www.england.nhs.uk/primary-care/pharmacy/pharmacy-integration-fund/nhs-pharmacy-contraception-service/tier-1-and-2-pilot-sites/

